





Hello Anna, Bob, and Charlori! 

We hope you had a lovely fourth of July weekend.

We wanted to share with you the academic progress of the children Molina Baptist sponsors. Below you will find the reports for term I of this school year for each of the four children the church supports - Geofrey, Juliet, Jacinta, and Jane.

Many of them performed well and all have shown a commitment to their education and overall growth not just academically, but in their personal lives as well. 

Geofrey is progressing and aiming high for his last year of "A" (Advanced) level. He will be completing his secondary education by the end of this year. Juliet and Nakato continue to perform well in their designated schools and classes. Jane, however, has faced some difficulty in the first term of the school year. Not only is she now in "A" level which naturally has harder coursework and a heavier workload, she is in a new school and studying new subjects (as compared to the previous subjects she studied during "O" (Ordinary) level. 

Despite the challenges and setbacks, we are continuing to seek avenues to support each of them in their academic pursuits and ensure they are given the resources they need to continue to grow and thrive. And as always, we are continuing to ensure they are given the support they need to grow not only academically, but socially and spiritually. 

As our sponsorship program continues to grow, our heart has remained the same: to ensure you are connected with your sponsored child - receiving updates on both their life and their academic growth and performance throughout the year. 

In an effort to do this well, we will continue to update you every term on these four children's performance at school by sending a quick email to you with their termly report card and any pertinent information. 

At the end of the year, we will compile a more general report for you with information about their lives, the changes, challenges, and personal growth they've experienced throughout the year, along with some photos, letters, and drawings for you. Please feel free to let us know if you have any questions, concerns, or would like to connect more with the children Molina Baptist sponsors.  

We are so grateful for your continued support to allow each of these children to attend school, receive a wholesome education, empower their families, and provide them with an opportunity for a brighter future. Thank you! 


With gratitude & blessing,


--
Acram & Nicole Katongole
Africa SOL Ministries | Co-Founders & Directors
+256.786.659.390 | +256.706.405.146
www.africasolministries.org
